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Queens, NY, January 14, 2013 -- NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. (D-Howard Beach), today
announced that FEMA representatives will continue to be located next to his district office in Howard
Beach. Their office is located at 159-55 102  Street, Howard Beach, for the foreseeable nd future.  Their
hours are Monday-Friday, 9 AM - 5 PM, and Sunday, 9 AM – 3 PM. The office is closed on Saturdays
and will be closed in observance of  Martin Luther King, Jr. Day on Monday, January 21.
 
FEMA can assist with all active cases, application requests, and all other FEMA-related issues. 

For more information, please contact Senator Addabbo’s Howard Beach office (718-738-1111) or his
satellite office in Middle Village (718-497-1630). 

Follow us on Facebook at “Senator Joe Addabbo” or visit us online: http://addabbo.nysenate.gov.
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